
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Team! 
We are the E-Safety Ambassadors, and we help to lead the school to keep 

everyone safe whilst on-line. 

 

 

One of the first tasks of the year was to help Mrs Golding-Williams 

lead an assembly for Safer Internet Day 2022.  We discussed with 

the whole school how we could stay safe when we are gaming or 

interacting with friends online.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We gave the children surveys to fill in so we could find out what areas 

we needed to focus on. We then analysed the responses and 

collated the results.  

The main issues we found were: 

Some children didn’t know what personal information is. 

Many children had felt uncomfortable online and didn’t know what to 

do when they felt uncomfortable online. 

We planned a lesson with Mrs Golding-Williams on these issues which 

were taught during our Wellbeing Week to the whole school.  

 

Here we are teaching 

the children how to be 

safe during wellbeing 

week.  

One of the tasks was to 

design an Avatar to 

show one way of 

keeping safe on the 

internet. Do you like our 

Avatars?   

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer 

Heavenly father, 

We pray that all the children in the world can be 

kept safe as they use the internet. Help us to learn 

about the dangers of the internet and protect and 

guide us so everyone may use the internet safely. 

Amen 

NEWS! NEWS! NEWS!  

Next year, we are going to change the way we work and be part 

of the Wellbeing Ambassadors. We will still be leading the school 

to help keep everyone safe online. 

 

 


